
Hello, my name is Matt Brackett, current junior at the University of Rhode Island. My student 
address is 5 Elizabeth Road, Narragansett, RI. This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in 
cities and towns across the state and will have a positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode 
Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI students. This ordinance has made it nearly 
impossible for me and 3 closest friends to find a house for our senior year at URI. We have been 
planning to live together since our sophomore year and this is putting us in a predicament of 
potentially needing to split up, which is not ideal for us. Hoping this can help the gears turn and 
make many students happy for their 2024-25 Academic years.  
 
Best Regards,  
Matt Brackett 
 


